WALKER RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT
ELECTION WILL NOT BE HELD
The April 4th Walker River Irrigation District election will not be held.  No opposition filing was submitted by the required dates for Division Nos. 1 and 5. Therefore, Marcus Masini (Division 1) and Dennis Acciari (Division 5) will be declared the winners by acclamation.
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